
Toyota is conducting a safety recall involving 
certain RAV4 vehicles

May 20, 2020

PLANO, Texas (May 20, 2020) – Toyota is conducting a safety recall involving certain 2019 – 2020 Model 
Year RAV4 and RAV4 Hybrid vehicles in the United States. Approximately 9,500 vehicles are involved in this 
recall.

The front lower suspension arms, which connect to the front wheels, on the subject vehicles may have been 
manufactured with improperly produced material.  If a vehicle is driven frequently with rapid acceleration and 
deceleration over its lifetime, an involved front lower suspension arm can eventually separate, resulting in a loss 
of vehicle control and increasing the risk of a crash.

For all involved vehicles, Toyota dealers will replace both front lower suspension arms with new ones free of 
charge. Owners of involved vehicles will be notified by mid-July 2020.



Information about automotive recalls, including but not limited to the list of involved vehicles, is current as of 
today’s filing date and is subject to change thereafter.  To see if your vehicle is involved in a safety recall visit 
Toyota.com/recall or nhtsa.gov/recalls and enter your Vehicle Identification Number (VIN) or license plate 
information.

For the most up to date information surrounding recalls visit nhtsa.gov/recalls. For any additional questions, 
customer support is also available by calling the Toyota Customer Experience Center at 1.800.331.4331 or the 
Lexus Guest Experience Center at 1.800.255.3987.


